
Q GUAM Office of the President 

March 3. 2017 

President's Directive 2017-01 ~ 

To: All University Employees '\'-- '\_~. 
From: President ~o\...,5-

Re: Organized University Activities For Students Held at Private Residences and/or 
Surrounding Areas 

Effective immediately, all University employees shall refrain from organizing or holding classes 
for students, events, parties or related University activities at their or any private residence or 
surrounding areas. This means that administrators, faculty and staff are prohibited from 
holding any activity for students that purports to be University related at their or any other 
private residence, which may include the surrounding areas. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to the University. 
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